
Chair’s Report May 2022 

Activities 

April 7, 2022 – PSSC at Chris Saunders Memorial Elementary School 

April 11, 2022 – CBC Information Morning Interview 

April 20, 2022 – Recorded a video message for the Hampton Education Centre Turnaround 

Achievement Awards (Virtual) 

April 20, 2022 – Virtual PSSC Quispamsis Elementary School 

April 21, 2022 – Virtual Meeting of the Council of DEC Chairs 

April 27, 2022 – PSSC at Lakefield Elementary School 

April 29, 2022 – Virtual meeting with Chairs and Vice Chairs 

May 4, 2022 – Virtual meeting with Chairs and Vice Chairs 

Governance Update 

I forwarded to you the feedback, etc. from the engagement sessions held by EECD with all 

DEC’s. Council of DEC Chairs is recommending the engaging of a lobby firm regarding the 

proposed changes in governance. The latest communique which I sent to you seems to suggest 

that only the DEC’s will be replaced and that PSSC’s will return in some form. 

DEC Symposium 

EECD had notified us that the symposium that was being planned for May has been postponed. 

Recently, and email from the ADM indicates that will now take place during the weekend of 

November 25, 2022 at the Delta, Fredericton. I would urge you to attend. 

 

  


